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Fort Drum Public Affairs
10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum to commemorate 9/11 during wreath-laying ceremony

FORT DRUM, N.Y. – Fort Drum community members are invited to attend the annual wreath-laying ceremony on Friday, Sept. 10, beginning at 8:30 a.m. at the 9/11 memorial in front of Clark Hall. Maj. Gen. Milford H. Beagle Jr., commanding general, 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum, will speak, honoring the victims of the September 11th attacks and the commitment and sacrifice of our first responders and service members.

Media interested in attending the ceremony should be at the Media Operations Center on NYS Rt. 26 no later than 8 a.m. Friday, Sept. 10. An RSVP is required no later than noon Thursday, Sept. 9.

###

To RSVP or for more information regarding this advisory, contact Katherine Wright at 315-772-9043 or email katherine.e.wright12.civ@mail.mil
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